To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Kylie Phillippi, | own The Knot Hair Studio, and have since 2013. | have been in the
professional beauty industry for 21. The reason of writing this letter is to request the usage change at
our salon to include MedSpa services.

Our current salon staff has 22 stylists, including myself. We are always hiring and training new
salon staff, in addition to our stylists we would need another possible 10 employees for the MedSpa
services. We operate Monday-Friday 9-9, and Saturday 9-6, and Sundays are currently closed but may be
open in the future 12-6.

With our Salon Companys growth over the years, our clients needs also change. Our staff
currently services 1600 clients per month on average, which is why we would like to expand our menu
of services to our clients to include MedSpa services. These services could include EmSculpt, Laser Hair
Removal, Botox, Filler, Photofacials, non- invasive peels etc. These services would be overseen at or
facility by a Medical Director. We fully believe this would elevate our salon company to another level of
serving the City of Keller and its residents.

Thank you,

Kylie Phillippi





